
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
 

Dear parents,              8th May 2018 

 

Firstly, thank you for your kind donations and continuing to supporting our aim to make all children 

agents of change. 

This term, the road safety team will be helping to teach Key Stage One children about road safety 

during our annual Beep Beep day. As well as this, our charity focus will be the shoe share appeal in 

association with Unicef and Clarks shoes. We will also be taking part in a den day in which each class 

will build a den and learn about the life of refugee children as part of our Global Learning.  

There will be further information on each event nearer to the time.  

As a Rights Respecting school, we encourage you to discuss the importance of rights and the UN 

convention with your children at home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Mrs Higgins-Carter 

RRS lead 
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